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wWe write in response to the above exercise.

our comments refer to sites in Kirkby Lonsdale and High Biggins,
specifically sites RN205#, RN331# and RN292#.

It has been brought to our attention from minutes of Kirkby Lonsdale Town
Council in April 2011, that after hearing comments from representatives of Queen
Elizabeth School, what appears to have been a previous decision not to include
any land South of the A65 in future building schemes has been reversed.

Having been present at previous consultation meetings, where views were strongly
expressed, and as far as I remember, supported by officials, that, as any
residential building South of the A65 must of necessity include accomodation for
families with young children, such development should be rejected. It was quite
obvious that the existing A65, which was originally built as a by-pass for the
town of Kirkby Lonsdale, would then become an extremely busy main arterial road
dissecting two parts of the town, with the obviously dangerous traffic problems
which this this would create.

we are therefore dismayed at the prospect of such a development, and wish to
register our opposition to any such future scheme

Raymond and Brenda Jopson

Page 1



